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Taylor House PD plan amendment
2 messages

Jason Becking <jbecking@gmail.com> Tue, Feb 11, 2020 at 3:09 PM
To: rachel.bacon@como.gov

Rachel,

I'm unable to attend tonight's meeting regarding the Plues family's planned revision to the development plan for their
house at 716 W. Broadway.

However, I did want to share our unwavering support for their plans.  We own and reside at 116 Lindell Dr, directly
behind their property.  We are very much in favor of allowing them to modify the plan and proceed with construction as
they have planned. We have no concerns or objections to anything they've proposed and look forward to seeing the
finished product.

If anyone has any questions, or needs additional information, please feel free to contact me.  

Sincerely,

Jason Becking
116 Lindell Dr, Columbia, MO 65203
573-808-1782 (cell)

Rachel Bacon <rachel.bacon@como.gov> Tue, Feb 11, 2020 at 4:25 PM
To: Jason Becking <jbecking@gmail.com>

Hi Jason, 

Thank you for the note, I'll put it in the file for the Planning Commission- they like to hear from the neighbors most
directly impacted.

Rachel 
[Quoted text hidden]
-- 
Rachel Bacon, AICP, Senior Planner
City of Columbia - Community Development Department
701 E. Broadway 
Columbia, MO 65201
(573) 874-7682

https://www.google.com/maps/search/116+Lindell+Dr?entry=gmail&source=g
https://www.google.com/maps/search/116+Lindell+Dr,+Columbia,+MO+65203?entry=gmail&source=g
tel:(573)%20874-7246

